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From: jeff camp 
Sent: Saturday, 6 January 2024 2:23 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

To the Tasmanian Planning Commission, My name is Jeff Camp and as a concerned citizen I have added my name to this 
submission. It is a tradegy that the public needs to go to this length the get transparency on this development, when the 
Government has continued to be so secretive. Lets hope the commission can head the communities concerns and look 
into all aspects of this unquestionable bad project. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

It seems succesive Tasmanian Governments have ignored what 
developments Tasmanains actually want in the state. Hopefully this submission give the Commission a better idea. 

Yours faithfully, 

jeff camp 
 




